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Update on RFQ for Future Affordable Housing Development Utilizing Public
Private Partnership with the MHFC

TITLE:

ITEM SUMMARY:
· The RFQ Subcommittee met on February 5, 2018

o A few samples were reviewed and direction was given to create RFQ and
bring back to the subcommittee for input

· The RFQ is in the process of being reviewed

· The RFQ will be brought back to the board for approval on May 11, 2018

SUPPORTING MATERIALS:


